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Director

Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards _ "
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - ' , }
Washington, D. C. 20555 ' B |

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3

Special Nuclear Material License No. SNM-1913
Docket No. 2946

Dear Sir:
Enclosed is a revised page from our application document for the subject
license. This submittal, which was discussed between your Mr. Serini
and our Mr. Wilkins on February 17, 1983, corrects a logistical

problem which makes it difficult for the crane operator to verify
storage locations in the spent fuel pool at the completion of each
movement. The revision allows any other member of the crew that

is performing fuel handling activities to fulfill the independent
verification function.

We request that Item 18 of the subject license be revised to reflect
this change.

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact
us.

Yours very truly,
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L. V. Maurin
LVM/RMW/cb \ ' K A g
Attachment /7 g ' [

cc: J. Wilson, L. Constable, E. Blake, W. M. Stevenson
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